
Dear HUSKY Health Client, 

You are receiving this notice because your prescription was denied.  You do not qualify 

for coverage for the requested medication because all new prescriptions for this 

medication require a diagnosis code indicating Type 2 Diabetes.  Your prescriber has not 

provided a diagnosis code indicating Type 2 Diabetes. 

If you have questions regarding this prescription denial and absence of a diagnosis 
code indicating Type 2 Diabetes, please contact your prescriber.  Please also feel 

free to contact the Department of Social Services at PHONE (800) 842-1508 OR 

TDD/TTY (800) 842-4524. 

In addition, you may request a hearing regarding this denial.   You may request a hearing 

in writing at:  Department of Social Services, Office of Legal Counsel, Regulations, and 

Administrative Hearings, 55 Farmington Avenue, Hartford, CT 06105-3725, or hearings 

office fax number: (860) 424-5729.  For general questions about hearings, call 1-800-

462-0134 or email to olcrah.DSS@ct.gov. 

 

Thank you, 

The Connecticut Department of Social Services (DSS)   
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